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Dear Jorge Enrique Forero,

Thank you for presenting your paper “Gramsci in Ecuador: Hegemony and Passive Revolution in

the Latin American ‘Pink Tide’” at the 2016 Historical Materialism conference organised by the

editorial board of Historical Materialism in conjunction with the Deutscher Prize committee and the

Socialist Register. We were delighted to hear  your presentation, and for your participation at the

conference.   

Cordially, 

Dr. Juan Grigera

Institute of the Americas, University College London

For the Historical Materialism editorial board 


